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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Ethan Carter <ethanpatrickcarter@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 8:45 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: Re: Objection - 2200-2202 Carrington St

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

1118 N 23rd St. Richmond VA 23223 

 

> On Nov 1, 2021, at 8:20 AM, Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> wrote: 

> 

> Thank you Mr. Carter.  Can you share your address for the record? 

> 

> -----Original Message----- 

> From: Ethan Carter [mailto:ethanpatrickcarter@gmail.com] 

> Sent: Sunday, October 31, 2021 2:16 PM 

> To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com>; Patterson, Samuel - City Council Office 

<Samuel.Patterson@richmondgov.com>; Newbille, Cynthia I. - City Council <Cynthia.Newbille@Richmondgov.com> 

> Subject: Objection - 2200-2202 Carrington St 

> 

> CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

> 

> 

> 

> Richard and whomever else it may concern, 

> 

> I object to Bryan Traylor’s special use permit request for 2200-2202 Carrington Street. 

> 

> Best, 

> Ethan Carter 


